
HB0773 Testimony 

 

GPS devices on firearms would violate the privacy of gun owners.  It would invite others, including law 

enforcement and criminals who have the will and means, to surreptitiously monitor the activity and 

location of guns and their owners without the permission of the owners.  Gun owners, particularly those 

who legally carry concealed in public, would never truly be carrying concealed which would expose the 

carrier to unnecessary risk. 

 

I urge an unfavorable report for this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Picard 


